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Antique Automobile Club of America

June 2, 2014

\\Y% Jai Milliian

Dear W Jay:

Congratulations on winning a National First Prize for your 1930 Ford in
judging class 21C at the meet in Buffalo, NY.

Your vehicle advances to Senior status and will compete in the Senior
category with other Senior vehicles.

Enclosed you will find a National First Prize Winners Plaque, engraved
with your permanent car number, which is 29406. Please use this number
when registering for future National Meets. It is important that you attach
it to a prominent place on the vehicle, so that judges will be able to
instantly recognize your vehicle as a National First Prize Winner and
know you are competing for a Senior Award.

Congratulations again on your award. 1 hope you continue to bring your
1930 Ford out to many more shows.

Sincerely,

HerS Oakes

Herb Oakes
Vice President — Class Judging
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